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NOTICE OF CHANGED COMMENT DEADLINE AND PUBLIC HEARING DATE FOR 
REGION-WIDE GENERAL NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION 

SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT FOR DISCHARGE FROM SURFACE WATER 
TREATMENT FACILITIES 

 
This is a notice of a change in the public comment deadline and public hearing dates for the 
tentative order reissuing the region-wide general NPDES permit for discharge from surface 
water treatment facilities to State waters.  The previous public comment deadline of April 17, 
2008, has been extended to Friday, May 2, 2008, at 5:00 p.m.  The public hearing during which 
the Regional Water Board will consider adopting the tentative order was previously noticed for 
May 14, 2008.  It is now rescheduled as follows:  
 

Time and Date: 9:00 a.m., June 11, 2008 
Location: Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building 

1515 Clay Street, Oakland 
 

Other information in the previous public notice for this matter, dated March 18, 2008, still 
applies.  You may obtain additional information on this matter at 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay, or by contacting John Madigan at (510) 622-2405, or 
by e-mail at jmadigan@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
 
 
 
    

DATED    Lila Tang, Chief, NPDES Division  
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